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Comments: After decades of camping in the White Mountains, I have retired to live in Eagar Arizona. It is very

discouraging to hear of plans to limit access to the forest I have enjoyed all these years and moved here take

advantage of. In particular the restrictions related to access to dispersed camping sites (user created access

roads) are alarming. 

 

Solitude, quiet, privacy are essential to the forest experience. These qualities will be diminished if forced to camp

alongside noisy and dusty roads that beome ever busier as the miles of road are reduced. 

 

Please don't forget the mandate for recreation, which should include RVs, OHV and 4x4 users. I was once a

backpacker but can no longer physically handle it. I should not be denied the opportunity to enjoy the forest as I

always have.  

     


